Park and Rec Board Meeting- April 6, 2021

Tuesday, April 6,

Attendees

2021 6:30 PM

Sandra Stephens

Fred Weiss

Joe Heffern
Teri Dickinson

Al Wright

Jennifer Wright
Denise Verderosa

1. Al Wright called the April 6th meeting to order at 6:37pm.

2. Joe Heffern made a motion to approve the March 16th meeting meetings. Fred seconded the motion. The Board voted to approve the

March 16th meeting minutes
3. Pet Expo - Mary 8th
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Al opened up the discussion on whether to continue with the event, we have two vendors that have committed but have not filled ot

the East Fallowfield Township (EFT) form.
Sandra said that we should have a small event with the vendors that confirmed and meet the Park and Rec board.
Joe said that the event has been advertised and we should have it.

Al and Teri attended a seminar from the Brandywine Valley that was on what needs to be done for having events in Covid-19. We
need to have hand sanitizer stations, regular cleaning of the bathroom, enforcement of guests and need to make sure the vendors al

following the guidelines too.
Terj asked if the event has been approved by the Board of Supervisors {BOS) and Joe said it was discussed with the BOS.
There was discussion about liability (EFT does have sovereigh immunity) and concern about becoming a super spreader event.
We could still have some of the pet contests at the event
Denise contacted La Mancha and have not heard back
Sandra is going to contact a few more vendors to see if we can some to sign up
We canh open it up to other vendors than pet vendors.
We can have several tables for community yard sales - maybe 10 tables or stands.
Al said for the Park and Rec board to have their vendor lined up by April 17th so we can make a decision on to keep the event.
The vendors must contact EFT to fill out the forms.
If a vendor cannot attend they can donate to the raffle. Pet Smart will provide a basket.
The Park and Rec board will each out to more vendors to get a group of core vendors signed up by April 17th.
Clean Up Day - April 17th
Jenn reviewed the number of sign up and next steps.
The weekend before the event Jenn and Al will work the park and map out areas for general clean up
Need team leads for General Clean up - Teri, Mulching - Al and Pond clean up -Fred
Jenn will send out an reminder email via Sign Up Genius
Jenn will get coffee, water bottles, breakfast bars, pastries for the event.
Jenn will get the items for a hand sanitizer station and masks.
Joe and Al discussed about the spotted lantern fly traps and working on them with the Scouts.
Scott and Denise are still looking for the lady that cleans out the flower bed.

Denise provided an update that a new POW flag was purchased and now is flying at the Park.
Discussed a possible of having a family side walk chalk decoration contest at the Park. Jenn will look into buckets of chalk for May 8th .
Teri made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:53 and Fred seconded the motion.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:35pm on April 6th.



